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Dear Churches and Praying Friends, September - October 2021 

  

Greetings from Honduras. We have had a busy couple of months here, but God has been continuing to bless.  

  

The missionary that we have been working with has recently moved the new mission work to a new building. We 

had the opportunity to see a plot of land transform into a beautiful building where the people are preaching the 

Word of God and that prayerfully many souls will be saved. The construction methods here are very different 

from the United States, but the mission work in that community now has their own building and they are no longer 

renting.  

  

With the other missionary that we have been helping, we have been distributing tracks and helping with the 

services. I have had the opportunity to preach often there. Our prayer is that the mission work continues to grow.   

  

I have had the opportunity to continue exploring different cities and villages throughout the country. We are 

passing out tracts and witnessing to the people there. We are waiting for God to open doors for future ministry 

opportunities in these areas. 

  

Please pray for our son, Elijah, He was recently scratched in the face by one of our dogs and he needed about 

forty stitches. Please pray that he heals well. As well, we ask that you pray for my wife, Vanessa. She has been 

having some medical issues and she has been visiting a doctor here. Pray that the doctors can properly diagnose 

and treat her. 

  

We thank you for your continued prayers and support for our ministry here in Honduras. There is an election in 

late November here. Please pray that the best people win and that the country can stay peaceful during the 

transition. 

 

 

 

Prayer List: 

• More opportunities to witness 

• Health needs of Elijah and Vanessa. 
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